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The first half of the 2009/2010 season has been excellent. The Society has performed 8
concerts, raising funds for a variety of charities and completed the first half of the season with a
Christams Eve broadcast on Radio Humberside.

The members have now commenced rehearsals for Gilbert & Sullivan's Ruddigore or the
Witches Curse which will be performed at The Middleton Hall, Hull from 16th to 18th June 2010
and at The Floral Hall, Hornsea on 19th June 2010. The cast includes some new principals as
well as many of your established favourites. The production will again have excellent stage sets,
wonderful costumes and great music accompanied with  a full orchestra.
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